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Submit Information for
Publication in the Newsletter
Please help fill our newsletter with news of interest to

Summerwood residents. If you have some information that you
would like to have published in the newsletter, please e-mail
new to articles@PEELinc.com. Articles and/or photos must
be received by the 15th of the month for the following month's
issue.

Women Of Summerwood
Please come join the Women of Summerwood for some eveing fun

on December 7th at 7:00 PM in the Summerwood Community Center.
Pot luck dinner and White Elephant Girft Exchange.  For more
information please contact Marta Marshall at 281-454-6343 or
Cynthia Reece at 281-454-5640.

Humble Area
Assistance Ministries

The holidays are coming and unfortunately not everyone is looking
forward to them.  Humble Area Assistance Ministries (HAAM) sees
over  100 people a day needing help with things that most of us just
take for granted. HAAM feeds over 3,000 people per month. These
are your neighbor as HAAM just serves the greater Humble area.

With the holidays coming HAAM needsabout 50 tons of food and
several thousand toys to address the needs of these families.  HAAM
documents that each family lives in our service area, is low income
and that the children receiving the gift reside in the home.

Every year the process of gathering enough food for Thanksgiving
and Christmas baskets and toys for over 2,000 children gets more
difficult.  It would not be possible without the help of generous people
and businesses in the area.  If you are interested in doing a food drive
or would like to set up an “angel tree” for children’s gifts please contact
HAAM at 281-446-3663 ext.240.

For those of you unfamiliar with HAAM, it is a 501 (C) 3 charitable,
interfaith community coalition which was founded in 1989 to help
families in crisis. HAAM provides assistance with food, rent, utilities,
prescriptions, job placement, school supplies, holiday baskets as well
as various educational programs. HAAM gives over $800,000 worth
of social service to our community annually. All services are provided
free of charge. We have over 1400 volunteers who donate their time
to make all this possible.

If you want to make a family’s Christmas a little happier, donate a gift
or non perishable food item.
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EMERGENCY NUMBERS
Emergency Situations ....................................................................... 911
Harris County Sheriff's Dept. (Dispatch) ........................ 713-221-6000

Constable - Precinct 3 ................................................ 281-427-4791
Sheldon Road VFD (Dispatch) ....................................... 281-847-3300
South Lake Houston EMS (Dispatch) ............................. 281-459-1277
Dead Animal Pick-Up (Precinct 1) .................................. 281-820-5151
Animal Control ................................................................ 281-999-3191

After Hours ................................................................. 281-221-5000
UTILITY SERVICE NUMBERS

Public Utility Commission Consumer Hotline ................ 888-782-8477
Summerwood Technologies ............................................. 281-225-1000

(Telephone, Cable, Alarm Monitoring)
Southwestern Bell Telephone .......................................... 800-464-7928
Entex Gas ......................................................................... 713-659-2111
Houston Lighting & Power (HL&P) ............................... 713-207-7777
Municipal Utility District (MUD #342) .......................... 713-983-3602

24 Hour Service Number ............................................ 713-983-3604
Garbage Pick-Up (Republic Waste) ................................. 281-446-2030

(Pick up on Mon. & Thurs - Garbage must be out by 7 a.m.)
SUMMERWOOD MARKETING

Summerwood New Home Center ..................................... 281-225-1111
14111 Summerwood Lakes Drive; Houston, TX 77044

MANAGEMENT NUMBERS
On-Site Management ....................................................... 281-225-2786
Association Managment, Inc. .......................................... 281-358-9090

(Homeowners Association)
700 Rockmead, #205; Kingwood, TX 77339
After Hour Emergency ............................................... 713-932-1122

SCHOOLS
Summerwood Elementary ............................................... 281-641-3000

POST OFFICE
Post Office ....................................................................... 713-631-2098

9604 Mesa Drive; Houston, TX 77078
NEWSLETTER PUBLISHER

Peel, Inc. / Quality Printing ............................................. 806-385-6444
E-Mail ............................................................. articles@Peelinc.com
Adver: Kelly Peel ...................... kelly@Peelinc.com, 512-589-5471

IMPORTANT NUMBERS

DISCLAIMER: Articles and ads in this newsletter express the opinions of their
authors and do not necessarily reflect the opinions of Peel, Inc. or its employees.
Peel, Inc. is not responsible for the accuracy of any facts stated in articles submitted
by others. The publisher also assumes no responsibility for the advertising content
with this publication. All warranties and representations made in the advertising
content are solely that of the advertiser and any such claims regarding its content
should be taken up with the advertiser.
* The publisher assumes no liability with regard to its advertisers for misprints or
failure to place advertising in this publication except for the actual cost of such
advertising.
* Although every effort is taken to avoid mistakes and/or misprints, the publisher
assumes no responsibility for any errors of information or typographical mistakes,
except as limited to the cost of advertising as stated above or in the case of
misinformation, a printed retraction/correction.
* Under no circumstances shall the publisher be held liable for incidental or
consequential damages, inconvenience, loss of business or services, or any other
liabilities from failure to publish, or from failure to publish in a timely manner,
except as limited to liabilities stated above.

Cold Christmas Punch
1 can concentrated white grape juice
1 can concentrated cranberry juice
3 liter bottle 7-up

Combine. Garnish with fresh black cherries.

Hot Christmas Punch
1 Cup brown sugar
3 Cups water
1 Tall can pineapple juice
1 large jar cranberry juice
6 sticks cinnamon, broken
3 T whole cloves
3/4 tsp. salt

Dissolve sugar in water and pour in large coffee
percolator. Add juices. Place cinnamon sticks, cloves,
and salt in basket. Percolate.
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NANCY DILLARD
REALTOR®

GLENDA BASS
REALTOR®

The Real Estate Team
Call 281-812-8260

281-812-8261

Top Producer

Units Sold

Volume

20665 W. Lake Houston Parkway

Kingwood, Texas 77346
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Business Classifieds
German Housekeeper: 18 yrs experience with excellent Clear
Lake references; available every Friday. Please call Christine, 713-
453-0677 (recorder) or weekends 936-377-2059.

For the last several Christmas eves I have worked in an Animal
Emergency Clinic.  Every year a number of pets are seen that have
preventable problems. Below are some of the more common problems
that I have observed during holiday seasons.

A family goes shopping or to church, and when they return a box of
chocolate left on a coffee table has been completely eaten by the
family dog.  A single Hershey Kiss would not be dangerous to a pet,
but any significant quantity of chocolate eaten by a dog can be
dangerous.

Both cats and dogs like to chew on Christmas tree ornaments.  I
have seen dogs that have chewed up the hollow bulbs that hang from
trees and cutting their mouths.  Cats will chew on paper and plants,
swallowing foreign material causing digestive upset.  Some house
plants are quite toxic to pets.

As cold weather sets in people often change their car’s radiator
fluid.  The antifreeze in radiator fluid is extremely dangerous to pet.
When exposed to this sweetish tasting fluid they are in serious danger
and need to be treated immediately.  These pets are in imminent danger
of going into complete kidney failure.

Often during family holiday meals there are a lot of leftovers, and
pets are fed high fat foods, spicy foods, or other foods which may
cause severe digestive problems.  In an effort to be kind to the pet the
family makes their pet sick!

Young puppies and cats like to chew on electrical cords.  Watch
that the pets don’t get a hold of the Christmas tree lights!  These may
be quite attractive to the pet, and may lead to electrocution.

Another safety issue that occurs any time during the year is pets
getting into medication.  I have seen pets that have gotten into the
owner’s Valium, heart medications, chewable pet medications, and
other drugs and medications.  So be sure that you protect your pet
from medications just as you would protect a child from accidental
drug ingestion.

So remember, it is better to prevent problems than to have a Holiday
emergency with your pet.

Christmas And Pets
by Robert J. Leonpacher, DVM

Grief Support Group for Parents
Grief Support Group for Parents - The Loss of a Child meets

Tuesday evenings through December 2004; 7:00 p.m. to 8:30 p.m.,
Edu. Bldg. Room 211-213 @Foundry United Methodist Church, 8350
Jones Road.

Call Pastor Mike Gammill for Information: (713) 937-9388

At no time will any source be allowed to use the Summerwood Community
Association Newsletter contents, or loan said contents, to others in anyway, shape
or form, nor in any media, website, print, film, e-mail, electrostatic copy, fax, or
etc. for the purpose of solicitation, commercial use, or any use for profit, political
campaigns, or other self amplification, under penalty of law without written or
expressed permission from the Summerwood Community Association and Peel,
Inc. The information in the Summerwood Community Association Newsletter is
exclusively for the private use of Summerwood residents only.

Personal classifieds (up to 30 words) run at no charge to
Summerwood  residents.  They are a great way to sell things like old
furniture, bikes, appliances... (no product lines or services please,
just one time sell items).  To run a personal classified, email your ad
as you’d like it to run to articles@peelinc.com by the 15th of the
month for the upcoming month’s newsletter.
Business Classifieds are $45.00. Please contact Kelly Peel,
kelly@peelinc.com, 512-589-5471.

Advertising Information
Please support the businesses that advertise in the Summerwood
Community Association Newsletter. Their advertising dollars make it
possible for all  Summerwood residents to receive the monthly newsletter
at no charge. No homeowners association funds are used to produce or
mail the newsletters. If you would like to support the newsletter by
advertising, please contact Kelly Peel; 512-589-5471;
kelly@Peelinc.com. The deadline for ads is the 10th of each month.
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You can shop online at:
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As the holiday season approaches, the kids are excited about
vacations, gifts, and playing with friends- things children should
concern themselves about.  As parents, grandparents, guardians, and
caring friends, we should know there are other things to prepare for.

We make sure that are children are dressed for the weather, wear
their helmets and knee pads, and eat a healthy diet- but we also have
to prepare our children for other realities.

Does your child know what to do if a stranger asks them for help?
Does your child know how to reach you in the event of an emergency?
Does your child know your full name?  Do you have a recent color
photo of your child?  Do you know all the medications they may be
taking?  Do you know your child’s friends?

We live in a time where these are just the basics.  We can prepare
ourselves and our children for the dangers that can be just outside
our doors.  With just a few basic rules, for both you and your children
can better prepare you for an emergency situation.
1. Teach your children that the police are their friends and that they

can rely on them if they are in trouble.
2. Set-up a password.  A secret word only between you and your

child.  In the event someone else has to pick them up- your child
knows only to go with them if they have the password.

3. Teach your children that strangers should not ask a child for
assistance.  Adults should ask adults for help.

4. Always accompany your child on door-to-door activities.
5. Know you neighbors and neighborhood. Regularly check for

registered offenders in your area.
6. Rethink the signs on your lawns and vehicles that give strangers

too much information.  (Their name, team name, team number,
sport, school, address, and vehicle information all in a glance.)

7. You should not put your child’s name on their clothes where it is
visible.  Children feel more comfortable around others that already
know their name.

8. Teach your children that no one should ever touch any part of
their body that a bathing suit would cover.

9. Never leave your child alone in a public place, stroller, or car for
even a minute.

10. Always accompany your child to the restroom in public places.
These are just a few of the basics.  Too often we hear terrible stories

that break our hearts.  We need to start preparing our children for
some of the realities that are just outside our doors.  We also need to
prepare them from some invaders in our homes, namely the Internet.
Know where your children are going.  Put a computer in a place that
you as an adult can easily see where they are and what information
they are giving out.  Use the tools that are out there that filter out the
garbage you don’t want your children to see.

For additional safety information, links to the Amber Alert, for
links to registered Texas Offenders, or if you would like a free pair of
shoe labels, visit www.myfamilycd.com/houston.

Prepare Your Child
For The Holidays

Cy-Fair College Perspective
Check out the holiday events at the Center for the Arts
“A Taffeta’s Christmas” continues in the Black Box Theatre through Dec.
12. For music lovers, a holiday concert with a plethora of performers and
music styles is set Dec. 3. For tickets or information call 281-290-5201.
 
L.I.F.E. Gets You Ready for the Holidays and More
Cy-Fair College’s Learning, Inspiration, Fellowship, and Enrichment
programs are held Wednesdays at 10 a.m. in the Cy-Fair College Branch
Library (Room 131.) December programs will include hints for eBay Dec.
1, beaded bracelets Dec. 8 and Hors d’Oeuvres Dec. 15. There will be no
programs Dec. 22 or Dec. 29 due to the holiday break. Call the library at
281-290-3213 for L.I.F.E. program information or check the library web
page online at cy-faircollege.com/library.

Cat Missing:  Russian Blue Neutered Male: SABA; Last Seen
Tuesday, Nov. 16, 2004 – Chalfield Circle. Beloved Indoor Pet.
Will offer Reward. Call Willy or Valarie Williamson (281) 225-
2903.

Classifieds
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Peel, Inc.
P.O. Box 886
Littlefield, Texas 79339
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Peel, Inc.
Printing & Publishing

We currently publish newsletters

for the following subdivisions:

Houston:

Berkshire
Cypress Mill

Fairfield
Harvest Bend, The Village

Lakes on Eldridge
Lakes on Eldridge North

Steeplechase
Summerwood
Village Creek
Willowbridge

Winchester Country
Wortham Village

Austin:

Circle C Ranch806-385-6444

www.PEELinc.com

Publishing

community newsletters

since 1991

PE

Kelly Peel, Sales Rep

kelly@Peelinc.com • 512-589-5471

Season's Greetings
from the Staff at Peel, Inc.


